
𝗝𝗮𝗻 𝗗𝗶𝗹𝘀, 𝗔𝘁𝘁𝗼𝗿𝗻𝗲𝘆𝘀 𝗮𝘁 𝗟𝗮𝘄, 𝗮𝗻𝗱 𝗢𝗵𝗶𝗼 𝗩𝗮𝗹𝗹𝗲𝘆 𝗦𝗽𝗲𝗲𝗱𝘄𝗮𝘆 𝘁𝗲𝗮𝗺 𝘂𝗽 𝗳𝗼𝗿 𝘁𝗵𝗲 𝟮𝟬𝟮𝟰
𝗥𝗮𝗰𝗲 𝗦𝗲𝗮𝘀𝗼𝗻
 
We are excited to announce 𝗝𝗮𝗻 𝗗𝗶𝗹𝘀, 𝗔𝘁𝘁𝗼𝗿𝗻𝗲𝘆𝘀 𝗮𝘁 𝗟𝗮𝘄, as the official Title Sponsor and
Victory Lane Sponsor of the 66th season at THE Ohio Valley Speedway.
 
The team at Jan Dils, Attorneys at Law, was a huge part of last season’s Finale at the
Valley, and both parties meshed well in doing so. We can’t wait to see what the 2024
season holds with expanding the partnership.
 
Jan Dils, Attorneys at Law, focuses on three areas of law: Personal Injury, Social Security
Disability and Veterans Disability. The firm assists clients with claims throughout West
Virginia and nationwide with offices in Parkersburg, Beckley, Charleston, Huntington, and
Logan, as well as an additional office in Charlotte, North Carolina.  Regardless of where
you are located, they’re able to serve you or a family member nationwide.
 
"We couldn’t be more thrilled to start the new season as partners with Ohio Valley
Speedway. The 2024 Racing Season at the Valley is going to be amazing,
and we are proud to support this hometown track and fan-favorite sport,” said Jan Dils,
President/CEO of Jan Dils, Attorneys at Law.
 


